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Welcome to Week 5 and what a busy week we have planned.  

Today (Tuesday ) is Validation Day for our School Review. The 

Review panel will be discussing the achievements of our school 

over the past 4 years and supporting the school in setting goals for 

the School Strategic plan for the next 4 years. The Review panel will 

be visiting classes and talking with staff over a number of days in 

June. Families will also be invited to meet with the Review panel to 

discuss their thoughts and ideas.  

An important part of the process is Student Voice where our Student 

Leadership team will meet with the reviewers to discuss aspects of 

our school. We have also elected students from across the school to 

form the first WDSS SRC (Student Representative Council). Itõs been 

a positive experience chatting with the SRC group about certain 

topics such as: What makes our school a safe place? What do we 

learn at school? How does your teacher/ES help you to learn? How 

do we use our school values at school?  

This weekõs PBS focus is based on bus travel: ôWe wear a seatbelt. 

We stay in our seats.õ Last week our Seniors spent 2 days travelling 

back and forth to Grantville Camp so had lots of practice travelling 

safely on the buses. Junior and Middle school classes are also 

venturing out in the school buses as part of Community Access.  

Reminder that this week is EDUCATION WEEK and Wednesday will 

be a day of celebrating 150 years of education. There will also be a 

simultaneous read of the book ôFamily Treeõ that was featured in last 

weekõs newsletter. 

REMINDER that this Friday 27th May is a Pupil Free Day. 

Staff will be focussing on writing ILPS and Reports for 

Semester 1.  

Hope everyone is enjoying these beautiful autumn 

dayséwhile they last!  

Students Pippa and Jordan LOVE their time at RDA 

each Thursday.  Check out Page 5 for more info! 



This term Room 8 have been focusing on letter sounds and sight word recognition. 

Students have been working through their phonics booklets and participating in 

games such as bingo to consolidate their knowledge of sight words. Students have 

also enjoyed baking cookies and making pizzas in our weekly cooking lessons.  

- Kylie and Champika  

 

 

 

 

 


